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Moscow, Russia -- A UPF conference focused on finding God in the family and finding God in Russia. 

 

The conference, titled "The Spiritual and Humanistic Potential of Russia," was held in the Moscow Peace 

Embassy on December 4, 2020. This was the eve of the online Rally of Hope, which was co-sponsored by 

UPF International and the World Christian Leadership Conference (WCLC), an affiliated organization. 

 

Ambassador for Peace certificates were awarded to five distinguished individuals, including a former 

Russian diplomat to North Korea. Some participants came from other towns for the nomination, along 

with their spouses. Konstantin Krylov, the UPF vice president for Eurasia, gave a talk on the subject of 

interreligious dialogue. 

 

 
 

 


